
Seasons Greetings all Clan members!

 We have a few things to update you on in time for the holidays:

1. We have a video (including a lot of still shots) of the 2006 reunion available on DVD for $25 (includes 
shipping).  It can be ordered from Kim Bentley by e-mail at kimohearn@hotmail.com (please refer to 
Reunion video in the subject line so that no orders get missed) or by phone at 519-941-3004.  You can also 
mail your order and payment to:
Kim Bentley at 45 Althorp Drive, Orangeville, Ontario, L9W 5H8. Please be advised that we have a limited 
number of copies available at the moment, but more can be obtained as we receive your orders. Please 
make
cheques or money orders payable to Kim Bentley (c/o  Coutts Reunion Fund). DVD’s will be shipped once        
payment is received.   All net proceeds will go towards the cost of future reunions.

*  In order to ensure delivery in time for Christmas we suggest that you send your order and payment no 
later than Friday December 15th.  All other orders will be processed over the holidays and arrive in the new 
year.  Please be sure to include your full mailing address and a contact number or e-mail address.  Thank 
you!

2. We are thinking of organizing a “best-ball” golf tournament on the day before the reunion next year. 
Can we have an “expression of interest” from any and all Clan members so we can book a course early 
in the New Year.  Suggest a 9:00 AM tee off so that we can be finished by early afternoon. We are 
currently looking at the Cardinal Golf Course on Hwy  #  9 just east of Hwy # 400 which would be 
reasonably central . Green fees and a cart are currently $82.41 including taxes. Please contact: Rod 
Coutts at rcoutts@sentex.net or call 519-855-6571 or drop a note to him at 6038 First Line, Orton, 
Ontario, L0N 1N0. This needs to be organized no later than 01 April 2007.

3. The tentative date for the 2007 reunion is Sunday July 8 at 12:00 o’clock at Springwater Park so mark 
your calendars. (we will confirm this date in early 2007)
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*  Should you know of any clan members who do not have access to e-mail we ask that you kindly pass on the 
above information to them by whatever means possible!  Thanks!

 

We wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas and look forward to seeing you at the 2007 reunion,
 
Sarah O’Dell  Kim Bentley 
President   Secretary
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